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AWARD OF TENDER BY THE HEALTH PROMOTION BOARD FOR THE SUPPLY, 

CUSTOMIZATION AND MAINTENANCE OF A CLINIC MANAGEMENT SYSTEM  

 

The board of directors (“Board”) of Alliance Healthcare Group Limited (the “Company” or “Alliance 

Healthcare” and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to share that the Company, together 

with SG IMED Pte. Ltd. (“SGiMed”), had on 30 November 2023 participated in an open tender exercise 

conducted by the Health Promotion Board (the “HPB”) for the supply, customization and maintenance 

of a clinic management system (“CMS”) (the "Tender").  

The Board is pleased to announce that Alliance Healthcare has won the Tender. The Company will be 

partnering with SGiMed to provide the supply, customization and maintenance of a CMS for the Youth 

Preventive Service (“YPS”) Division of HPB.  

The services are expected to be delivered over a period of 6 years, with an option to extend for another 

5 years, subject to satisfactory performance review of the services provided by the Group. The total 

awarded value of the contract, excluding any possible variation order, amounts to $15.8 million over the 

entire 11-year period. 

The YPS Division of HPB is responsible for managing school-based age-appropriate health screening 

programmes for students in preschools, primary and secondary schools. These efforts are geared 

towards early detection and management of specific health issues among school children. The CMS 

aims to support YPS clinicians in delivering seamless and efficient healthcare services to children and 

youths during their growing-up and schooling years.  

This successful bid underscores the Group’s commitment to delivering integrated digital platforms that 

effectively engage doctors, patients, clinics and healthcare institutions within the healthcare ecosystem. 

As a leading CMS software in Singapore, Hummingbird remains dedicated to assisting clinics and 

healthcare institutions in digitizing, connecting, and analysing Singapore's health ecosystem. 

The Tender is not expected to have any material impact on the Group’s financial results for the current 

financial year ending 30 June 2024. None of the Company’s directors, controlling shareholders and/or 

their respective associates has any interest, direct or indirect, in the Tender. 

 

By Order of the Board 
 
Dr Barry Thng Lip Mong 
Executive Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
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This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, RHB Bank Berhad, through its 
Singapore branch (the "Sponsor") in accordance with Rule 226(2)(b) of the Catalist Rules. This 
announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements 
or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr 
Alvin Soh, Head, Corporate Finance, RHB Bank Berhad, Singapore branch, at 90 Cecil Street, #03-00 
Singapore 069531, Telephone: +65 6320 0627. 


